
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
M170074           Docket 52-045  
                    
March 21, 2017 
 
US Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Document Control Desk 
Washington, DC 20555-0001 
 
Subject:  NRC Request for Additional Information Letter Number 1 Related to 

Environmental Assessment for GE-Hitachi Nuclear Energy Advanced Boiling 
Water Reactor Design Certification Rule Renewal Application – GEH 
Response to RAIs 01.05-2, 01.05-3, and 01.05-4 

 
In Reference 1, the NRC requested additional information related to the environmental 
assessment for the Advanced Boiling Water Reactor (ABWR) renewal application.  Enclosure 1 
provides the GEH response to the request for additional information.  
 
Please contact me or Patricia Campbell (202-637-4239) if you need additional information. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

Jerald G. Head 
Senior Vice President, Regulatory Affairs 
 
Commitments:  None. 
 
Reference: 
 

1. Letter, M. Sutton (NRC) to J. Head (GEH), Request for Additional Information Letter 
Number 1 Related to Environmental Assessment for GE-Hitachi Nuclear Energy 
Advanced Boiling Water Reactor Design Certification Rule Renewal Application, February 
2, 2017.  

 
Enclosure: 
 

1. GEH Response to NRC Environmental Assessment RAIs 01.05-2, 01.05-3, and 01.05-4 
 
cc: M. Sutton, NRC 
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GE Hitachi Nuclear Energy
 
Jerald G. Head  
Senior Vice President, Regulatory Affairs 
 
3901 Castle Hayne Road 
P.O. Box 780 M/C A-18 
Wilmington, NC 28402 
USA 
 
T  910 819 5692 
M 910 362-5692 
jerald.head@ge.com 
 
 


